WAGAD STATE OF THE STATE OF THE

Part of Fields Multi Academy Trust

Whixall C.E. Primary School and Nursery

Brownsbrook Whixall Nr Whitchurch Shropshire

SY13 2SB Telephone: 01948 880330

e-mail: admin@whixall.shropshire.sch.uk



Executive Headteacher: Miss N Brayford

1st November 2020

Dear Parents,

Last half term flew by, full of fun and excitement but also lots of learning. The children have certainly been making up for the time they lost in the classroom last term and the progress that has been made already in all areas is impressive.

We are looking forward to seeing all of our children back in school tomorrow and want to reassure you that the measures we have in school continue to be rigorous with the safety of everyone at the forefront of everything we do.

In the event of children having to self-isolate we will do our best to provide effective home learning and to minimise disruption to your child's education.

We have provided a "How to report a positive test result to school?" on the Covid-19 section of our website. If this should happen out of school hours, it is vitally important that you know how to contact us. Please refer to the website, should you find yourself in this position.

Thank you all for your help and support at drop off and pick up times and for your useful feedback. We feel that we have a good system in place though we are never complacent and will always listen to any comments that you feel would help us to improve things. We look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow.

Kind regards,

Nicola Brayford Headteacher